
Homework       25th May 2018 
 
When we start back after the break we launch our new topic 
“Beside the sea”.  The children will be finding out about 
pirates and other seaside adventures.   
 
Please choose one of the following for homework over the 
holidays: 
 

 Build a model pirate ship 
 

 Design and make a treasure map 
 

 Find out about real pirates and make a fact file 
 

 Design a new pirate character and add labels 
 

 Make up and write your own pirate story and add 
illustrations 
 

 Create a pirate collage 
 
 

We look forward to sharing the finished results during show 
and tell.  

 
Have fun! 
Mrs Cheadle, Mrs Rogers, Mrs Thompson and Miss Lewington 

 
 

 
 


